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WE ARE BACK IN BRAZIL!
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It is amazing to see God work in so many ways! Here are just a few of God’s answers to 
prayers.

✦ We were able to sell our minivan to a lady that flew in and picked it up at the airport.

✦ When we got to the airport, we still didn’t have a printable covid test result for Kevin. 

Zirlene’s and mine had come but not Kevin’s. As we tried calling and asking around, God 
put a man there at the check-in counter to help us. First, he provided us with the number of 
a clinic that would come and do the test on the spot with quick enough results so that we 
would not miss our flight. He then proceeded to help us get a discount on our excess 
baggage, and was truly there to help us in every way.


✦ When we arrived in São Paulo, God provided two young men to help get us and our 
luggage through customs and checked back in for the national flight.


✦ Once we had the luggage sent through, it was discovered that we had been rescheduled to 
be on a different flight leaving at 3p.m. rather than the 9:35a.m., but our luggage was on 
the 9:35a.m. flight. They said there was no way that they could get us on the morning 
flight. This was sad as everything was planned for our arrival and lunch was being prepared 
with family and friends. Then God came through again when I asked again, and I was 
pointed to a young man that I could talk to. I did, and he acted like it was his personal 
responsibility to get us on that flight. Praise God, this young man was able to get us on that 
flight.


✦ We are now home and will spend this week getting back in the swing of things as well as 
getting reacclimatized as it is currently about 85 degrees.


Thank you so much for your prayers.  May God continually bless each of you.
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